
Club Officers

   President: John Hudson  
315-452-0060

   Vice President: Dave Shaffer
315-532-7340

   Secretary: Kyle Jones
315-530-3028

   Treasurer: Gene Pierson 
315-698-8927

   Sgt At Arms: Walt Ellmaker
315-391-3124

   Membership: Sue Shaffer
          nsclubmembership@

     gmail.com
Board of Directors

   Ken Humez  315-436-8064
   Bill Burnell 315-668-9287
   Greg Jones 315-530-3024
   Jerry Bunting 315-699-8879
   John Knittel 315-440-3466
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NORTH SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1345

Cicero, NY  13035

Membership Renewals:
Sue Shaffer

47 Blount Road
Hastings, NY 13076

Congrats youth trap shooters!

Our team had 4 kids in novice division and 6 in JV division. 
We also placed 4th as a team in regular season.  For full 
standings see the on line link on the next page.   We are 
listed as Paul V. Moore High School in conference 2.

Fundraiser:

Return your bottles and cans to Ken and Alice's bottle return 
and tell them you want the proceeds donated to the Central 
Square Redhawks trap club:

2793 Rt 49
West Monroe, NY  13167

Please help support this awesome opportunity for our kids

Central Square Redhawks Fall 
League:

Sundays 10 AM Sep 16 - Oct 21.  Cost $136 includes 
registration and 6 weeks  of birds and ammo.  For more info 
contact CSredhawkstrapclub@gmail.com

New member orientations are held on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays each month from 9 AM - Noon or
by appointment. Please pass the word to any prospective members, or stop by at these times if you'd
like a quick refresher to re-acquaint yourself with the latest club facilities. 
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Club Calendar

Jul 9 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Jul 14 –Bow Hunter Safety Course

Aug 13 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Sep 10 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Sep 16- Oct 21 : Youth Trap

             Sundays 10 AM

*Note: Board meetings are 
scheduled the same day as regular 

membership meetings -- they start 1 
hour earlier
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NYCC News

The latest issue of the Grass 
Roots News  includes: 

  - Reynolds Game Farm Under 
Fire Again -- Bill Conners

  - Surprise! 2018 Is An Election 
Year -- Bill Gibson

  - Brian Crawczyk reports WNY 
Environmental Federation raised 
$2800 for NYCC with raffle/dinner.

  - The Loon - - A Great 
Fisherman & Unique Bird
                    - Doug Demedion

  - Reminiscing On Bass Fishing 
& Tackle (Part 1) -- Mike Elam

  - DEC Announces Results Of 
10th annual New York National 
Archery in the Schools (NASP) 
Tournament

  - NYSCC Annual Meeting 
September 14-16 at the Delta by 
Marriott (formerly the Radisson 
Hotel Utica Centre), 200 
Genesee Street in Utica, NY

  - A Window Into Region #1
                   --Ron Sineo

Help Wanted

The Oswego Co Federation is 
looking for help to man our table 
at the Oswego County Fair 
August 8th - 12th. Please contact 
our Chairman Bert Cowan at 
bcowan@twcny.rr.com

Monthy Lottery 
Ticket info 

-- from Treasurer Gene Pierson

The money we take in fromt the 
sale of these tickets helps pay 
for our newsletter and Godaddy 
website.

For 2018 we took in $760 for 
February, we paid out $460 and 
had a profit of $300.  For April 
we had sales of $790 and paid 
out $340 with a profit of $450.  
For June we've taken in $715.

If you track yor ticket numbers 
you can go on the NYS Lottery 
website to see if your number 
was drawn.  Tickets received 
after the monthly drawing starts 
can still be played for the 
remaining days in the month.  

For Online Members:

Central Square RedHawks Trap Club Facebook Page:

  https://www.facebook.com/CSredhawkstrapclub/

NY State High School Clay Target League Standings:

 http://nyclaytarget.com/2018/03/28/2018-spring-league-team-scores-standings/

NYCC Grass Roots News back issues:

  http://www.nyscc.com/previousyeargrn.html

NY Hunter Safety Class signups (check 30 days beforehand)

  https://register-ed.com/programs/new_york/165

The postmark on your envelope 
determines if a number drawn 
before I receive it can be paid 
out.

Thanks for your support.
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